Council Meeting: 3 December 2014 
Motion submitted under Council Procedure Rule 14
LOCAL WELFARE FUND

This Council notes:-
That more than one in four children in Calderdale are classified as living in poverty, once housing costs are taken into account;
1. That between 250 and 300 people are regular users of food banks across the Borough; and

2. That over 600 people have been helped in the first six months of this year through a variety of local welfare schemes, including the local welfare fund.

This Council further notes that the Government initially planned to abolish the Local Welfare Fund, but following legal challenge has now completed a consultation on its future.
This Council welcomes the response submitted on behalf of Calderdale MBC which supports the continued provision of central Government support for the Local Welfare Fund, and calls on our local Members of Parliament to actively lobby Her Majesty’s Government to retain this vital resource
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